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       Friday 17th November 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Parent Consultation Meetings  

 

It was lovely to see so many of you at your child’s parent consultation meetings, this week. 

We hope you had a chance to look at your children’s work, in their books and the 

amazing displays of their work in their classrooms and around the school.  

 

If you haven’t already done so, please could you take a few minutes to complete our 

parent survey using this link: https://forms.office.com/e/dJfphwb1hN. Thank you.  

  

Anti-Bullying Week 

 

The children have learnt how important it is to ‘Make a Noise 

About Bullying’ this week and how doing this as a collective 

can have a greater impact.  They have been involved in live 

lessons, and whole school assemblies. Every child was given a 

‘Make A Noise About Bullying’ wristband. They have written 

poems and pledges and how can we forget that we started 

this important week of awareness with Odd Socks Day. Our 

odd socks reminded the children that we should celebrate 

our differences because these things are what makes us special.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A big thank you to Mrs Mason for organising the events this week. 

https://forms.office.com/e/dJfphwb1hN
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Children in Need 2023 

 

Thank you to everyone who supported Children in Need today. As always it was lovely to 

see them in their different outfits. We raised a total of £297.30 which will be shared equally 

between this charity and our PTA.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

England Rocks Tournament 

 

Congratulations to 5T, who were 

top of our school leader board for 

the highest number of accurate 

answers over the period of the 

tournament.  6S and 3R came in 

second and third position.  It was 

great to see all the classes, in Y2-Y6 

taking part so enthusiastically.  

Please keep encouraging your 

children to log onto TT Rockstars to 

develop their instant recall of these 

important facts.  
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Rising Stars 

 

Last week we told you all about Graicee and 

Evangeline performing in “INFLUENCE” with JA 

Performing arts, last weekend at The Princes Theatre.  

 

As expected, the girls did fantastic 

job and made everyone very proud!   
 

 

 

 

Christmas Menu 

 

Our Christmas menu can be found at the end of this letter.  

 

The Christmas lunch also costs £2.30.  It can be pre-

ordered, using this link 

https://forms.office.com/r/mPq9MnMjuM you would just 

need to have enough credit in your lunch account on the 

day, to cover the cost. 

 

Remember if your child is in EYFS, Y1 or Y2 they are entitled to a free school meal, not just at 

Christmas but every day!  

 

Our full Christmas itinerary will be sent out to you shortly, so you have everything related to 

Christmas in one place.  

Attendance – a reason to celebrate!  

  

Our overall attendance has 

improved slightly 94.6% this week, 

which is great! Thank you so much 

for your support with this.  

 

As we said last week, if we keep working together, we 

know we can get back on the green rungs of our 

attendance ladder, which will ensure that your children 

are being given the best chance to succeed, in the 

future.  

 

You can check your child’s current attendance using the 

‘My Child at School App’.  

 

 

 

 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fr%2FmPq9MnMjuM&data=05%7C01%7CWBYRNE%40compassps.uk%7C4773f3407128416a403808dbe77b279c%7Cf1c488425a3e4a7398d9cdd4b5f00899%7C0%7C0%7C638358288347118959%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=DBFv3xKNk2Tl1nC5LQHN%2BTHW%2B3lKiAqdiV9WmZVS%2BTw%3D&reserved=0
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Tours of the School  – September 2024 EYFS Intake 

 

There is only one more opportunity to come for a tour of the school, if you are interested in 

applying for a space for your child to start here at Cann Hall with us, next September.  

 

The following tour date is still available: 

Tuesday 5th December – 4.00-4.30pm 

 

If you are interested, please contact the school office on either 01255 420603 or 

chcontact@compassps.uk to book a place.  School Applications need to be made to 

Essex Admissions between 6th November 2023 and 15th January 2024.  

 

Would you like to develop your confidence in Numeracy (maths)? 

 

Parent Power aims to increase parent engagement and aspiration 

across the county and contribute to existing school provisions for 

parental engagement. We are very pleased to have received news 

that Essex County Council and Clarion Futures have extended 

funding for the project to Harwich. 

 

The 4 session (x 2-hour per session) short course will focus on the core 

mathematical principles studied in Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 (a 

short synopsis of the course can be seen below). At the end of the 

course, they would seek to support participants in moving towards a 

nationally recognised Level 2 qualification in numeracy. 

 

If you would be keen to attend, please use the information of the full-sized poster, which 

can be found at the bottom of this letter.  Once expressions of interest are made, they will 

be able to confirm a venue and day/time that is most convenient for parents.  

  

Please Keep Us Up-to-date 

 

It is very important that the contact details we 

have for you are kept up to date.  If you have 

moved home or changed your telephone number 

or email address, please let the office know as 

soon as possible.  

mailto:chcontact@compassps.uk
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2023 Poppy Appeal 

 

We still haven’t had confirmation of the amount the school raised for 

this year’s Poppy Appeal - we will let you know in due course.   

 

 

Makaton – Sign of the Week 

 

How are you getting on with you Makaton signs? Here are another 

two signs – WHAT and HOW 

 

Really useful Makaton signs - CBeebies - BBC 
 

If you want to find out more about Makaton, please click on these 

links What is Makaton? - About Makaton and What is Makaton? - CBeebies - BBC  

 

 

Upcoming dates for your diary  

 

13.12.2023: EYFS & KS1 Christmas Lunches  

14.12.2023: KS2 Christmas Lunches  

15.12.2023: KS2 Christmas Service at St. John's Church leaving school @ 9.15am- spaces for 

up to 100 parents  

15.12.2023: PTA Christmas Market from 2pm 

18.12.2023: EYFS Christmas Songs and Hot Chocolate afternoon. Arrival from 2.20pm to start 

at 2.30pm.  

19.12.2023: KS1 Christmas Nativity Concert- Y1 parents @9.30am and Y2 parents @11.00am  

20.12.2023: Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas parties- raising money for Save the Children 

and the PTA  

20.12.2023: Whole School Christmas Songs to the Parents on the Playground @2pm (then 

early finish)  

21.12.2023 to 3.1.2024: Christmas Holidays   

Wishing you all a lovely weekend.  

 

Kindest regards 

 

 

 

 

Sarah Crookes 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/watch/playlist-something-special-really-useful-makaton-signs
https://makaton.org/TMC/About_Makaton/What_is_Makaton.aspx
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/grownups/makaton
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